
FÀILTE GU AN LÙNASTAL 2023/ WELCOME
TO AUGUST 2023.
THE SGOIL-ÀRAICH STAFF ARE SO VERY
EXCITED TO WELCOME OUR CARAIDEAN
BACK. WE HAVE SOME NEW FRIENDS TOO -
CAELAN, OLIVER, AND ALBI.
WHAT WILL THIS YEAR BRING WE
WONDER... . 

.
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SGOIL-ÀRAICH NA
COILLE NUAIDH
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Bookbug 

**NEWSFLASH**
Our Bookbug sessions are increasing
to 2 per month. We have felt that
this is a good and not so scary "in"
to Gaelic and GME and have proved
a popular event where parents can
engage with their children through
Gaelic. We will share the session
times with you when we have them
all checked and booked xx

E
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Learning Journals.
This is where we will share all the
happenings within the playroom. I know that
some of you are new to them and we try
and help you along this fantastic digital
resource.
Just so you know-
We will provide you with one observation a
week, telling you all about your little one's
learning.  We will also fill you in with
stories, giving you details of craic in the
playroom.

.

 

Our Sgoil and sgoil-àraich
values have been updated
with the help of the staff,
children and parents working
collaboratively.

 

Ms Dougan
Hello everyone and welcome back to session 2023.

I am delighted to welcome our pre-school returners
and also look forward to welcoming Caelan, Oliver and
Albi in August and Alfie in November.

I am also excited to reintroduce the welcoming of
parents into the setting at drop off time.

I'm sure all our children are going to have the most
exciting year with Mrs Farren, Mrs Samson and Mrs
Barnie.

See you all soon
Ms Dougan
Head Teacher

'
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SGOIL-ÀRAICH NA COILLE NUAIDH

Please remember, if you have any
concerns or queries, do not
hesitate to speak to the ladies or
get in touch with Mrs Abercrombie.

Kind Regards              

Mrs Farren, Mrs Samson & Mrs
Barnie
01563 558505
lynsey.abercrombie@eastayrshire.or
g.uk

Sgoil-àraich/Sgoil na Coille Nuaidh

Please remember that we have an
information session on Monday 28th
August @ 3.10pm to allow us to share
some of the plans for 2023/2024.

Dates for your diary/Learning
Journals
We will share any information,
events, and chat related to the sgoil-
àraich on the Learning Journals
platform each week. Within the
Learning Journals, there is also a
messaging feature which will enable
this.  LJ are only monitored during
SA hours. If you require any
information or have any questions
out with these hours then please call
our office on 01563 558505 and
leave a message and someone will get
back to you.

https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/ea/jameshamiltonprimaryschool/class-pages/ecc-gaelic/
https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/ea/jameshamiltonprimaryschool/class-pages/ecc-gaelic/


Sgoil-Àraich na Coille Nuaidh
Rogues Gallery

Mrs Claire Samson
E A R L Y  L E A R N I N G  A N D

C H I L D C A R E  P R A C T I T I O N E R

Mrs Fiona Barnie
E A R L Y  Y E A R S  S U P P O R T

A S S I S T A N T

Mrs Marie Farren
E A R L Y  L E A R N I N G  A N D

C H I L D C A R E  P R A C T I T I O N E R


